
Inquiry About Child Care Service Standards 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Child Care Agency Name] 

[Agency Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inquire about the current standards and 

regulations regarding child care services offered by your agency. As a concerned parent, I want 

to ensure that my child is provided with a safe and nurturing environment. 

Specifically, I would like to know: 

• The qualifications and training required for child care providers. 

• The staff-to-child ratio maintained in your facilities. 

• Any licensing or accreditation your agency holds. 

• Health and safety protocols you adhere to. 

Thank you for your time and assistance in this matter. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


